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MIDDLE                         

SCHOOL                             
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WORKING                        

TO  
“IMPROVE                   

STUDENT 

ACHIEVEMENT””  

Students First                                   

Time On Task                             

Quality                     

Instruction  

SCHOOL HOURS  
 

DOORS OPEN                          

8:15 A.M.  

 

BELL 8:25 A.M.  

 
FIRST PERIOD               

BEGINS 

8:30 A.M.  

 

DISMISSAL 

3:10 P.M.  

 

FEBRUARY, 2017 

 

Beginning with the second quarter through the end of the school year, report cards will no longer be printed. Parents 
can view report cards through the Parent Portal of PowerSchool. To access the Parent Portal, please go to the 
green Parents Tab of the district website.  
 

You can then click on Parent Portal to login, or click on Parent Portal Help and Info for help setting up your account. 
If you need a printed copy because you do not have technology access, please contact the guidance office at                             
440-295-2415. 

MONTHLY CALENDAR  
 

Thu., 2nd PTSO Fundraiser 
 Marco’s Pizza (Wlby.) 
 

Mon., 6th   Maker’s Space                   
 3:15-4:30 p.m.  
 

Mon., 13th  PTSO Meeting/Rm. 111 
 6:00 p.m.  
 

Mon., 13th  Maker’s Space  
 3:15-3:45 p.m.  
 

Wed., 15th  9th Grade Orientation 
 North HS 7:00 p.m.  
 

Fri., 17th  NO SCHOOL  
  
Mon., 20th  NO SCHOOL  
 

Wed., 22nd  PARENT-TEACHER  
 CONFERENCES 
 

Mon., 27th  Band-A-Rama                          
 @ NHS 7:00 p.m.  
 

Mon., 27th  Maker’s Space                     
 3:15-4:30 p.m.  

WILLOWICK MS RECEIVED THE 2016 MOMENTUM AWARD 
 

The Momentum Award recognizes schools that have received A's on every                   

value-added measure included on the 2016 Ohio School Report Card.   
 

The report card for 2015-16 school year indicates that our pupils made greater than expected 
progress in reading and math. This is especially commendable because of the diverse array                        
of students with varied educational backgrounds and learning needs. Willoughby and Eastlake 

Middle Schools also received the 2016 Momentum Award. In addition, 54 districts and 169 schools received this                 
award for exceeding expectations in student growth in the state of Ohio.  

9TH GRADE ORIENTATION   
 

NORTH HIGH SCHOOL                                   

WED., FEB. 15TH-7:00 P.M.  
 

Please park in the east parking lot 
and enter through the back doors of 
the gym.  
 

At this time, you will meet counse-
lors and administrators who will 
explain programs and procedures 
and answer your questions. All 
students entering the 9th grade 
should attend this orientation. 

SAVE THE DATE FOR PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES 
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 22ND FROM 4:00-8:00 P.M.  

The WWMS PTSO will be sponsoring a bake sale.       
 

THE ABOVE DATE IS THE ONLY SPRING PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCE SCHEDULED. 

CLASS SCHEDULING 2017-2018  

Scheduling for next year (2017-
2018) is fast approaching. Begin-
ning in February, the guidance 
counselors, Mrs. McNeill and Mrs. 
Alesnik will be visiting classes to 
discuss scheduling for next year. 
Each student will receive a course 
selection sheet for the next grade. 
Please review and discuss the 
class options with your child.   

 

NORTH HIGH SCHOOL COUNSELORS  
 

Counselors from NHS will be com-
ing to WWMS to schedule our 8th 
grade ELA students in February.  

IMPORTANT  

SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED ON:                      

FRIDAY, FEB. 17TH  AND                        

MONDAY,  FEB. 20, 2017                                

FOR PRESIDENTS’ DAY  

8TH GRADE SMAC WORKSHOPS  

The SMAC (Science/Math Academ-

ic Challenge) Workshop is sched-

uled for six (6) sessions;  March 1st, 

8th, 15th & 22nd and April 5th.   

Students must commit to all six (6) 

sessions in order to attend the work-

shop. Transportation will not be 

provided. Parents, please make 

arrangements to pick up your 

student.  

Enrollment forms were given to 

students and must be returned to 

Mrs. Palmer or Mr. Bubonics as 

soon as possible.  

FOR STUDENT ABSENCES: THE ATTENDANCE LINE NUMBER IS 440-283-2183 

A Calendar of Events can be found 
on the WWMS website. Parents can 
sign-up to receive electronic messag-
ing on their phone or email.   


